## CITY COUNCIL POLICY #39- CITY COUNCIL TECHNOLOGY

JANUARY 22, 2024 CITY COUNCIL MEETING



- Council Policy #39 City Council Technology Allowance adopted 2021
  - Removed it from the annual budget process where it was before
- Removed the process from the annual city budget and dedicates the amount
  - Repealing will add the process back into the budget process to be consider with the entire budget
- Ipads issued by the city are at the beginning of a term for new council members
  - Each councilmember has a different version of technology
  - Not all councilmembers use Apple products
- Ipads require Apple IDs that must be maintained by city staff
  - This is a security issue

## REPEALING CITY COUNCIL POLICY #39

## Questions